## The Rt. Hon. Lord Mayor of the City of London, Nicholas Lyons meets with the WLCoW



The Rt. Hon. Lord Mayor of the City of London, Nicholas Lyons was in Cardiff on Thursday 1 Dec 2022, kicking off his mayoral visit to Wales. He and his team met with Master Stuart Castledine, IPM Dr Kathy Seddon, SW John Charles, JW Agnes Xavier- Phillips, SCA Henry Gilbert, PM Geoff Hughes, Chair of the Charitable Events Committee Simon Holt and Liveryman Steve Talbot for breakfast at the Cardiff and County Club.

We are incredibly grateful to have had the opportunity to present our work and expand on our theme, Nurturing Welsh Talent, through our Awards Scheme which supports social mobility and skills acquisition.

This meeting will hopefully strengthen links between the City of London and other London Liveries especially on the Lord Mayor's theme and other Charity work.

Agnes Xavier- Phillips JW and Chair of PRC 1 December 2022